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Members are encouraged to take this short survey to let us know 
what you are prepared to do to fight for your jobs, conditions and 
the service you provide to people with disability. 

What happens next? 

Following the close of the survey your delegates and the PSA will 
consider the results and decide on future actions to continue the 
fight. 

You can get a full list of current bans in ADHC HERE 

For information on protections for members when 
 following bans click HERE 

If you have any questions about this bulletin please email: 

FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au 

If you are being harassed or pressured because of the bans, 
please immediately ring the PSA’s Member Support Centre on 

1300 772 679 

ADHC 

action survey closes Friday 
make sure you have your say

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ADHC_Action
http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/ADHC-Bans-FactsheetACSO.pdf
http://psa.asn.au/psa-adhc-work-bans-important-information-for-members/
http://psa.asn.au/adhc-have-you-completed-the-survey-to-have-your-say/FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au
https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://membership.psa.asn.au/join/
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/
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